
 

Otters Class Newsletter  
Friday 28th February 2025 

What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we have begun our topic of Salvation and looking at why Christians call the day Jesus 

died ‘Good Friday’ by exploring the story of the Last Supper from the point of view of Matthew. 

In English, we have begun our term’s novel of ‘Pugs of the Frozen North’ and started to look 

at some of the characters. 

In Maths, we have begun looking at fractions – unit and non-unit fractions as well as a whole. 

We have also begun looking at our world in Geography and on Wednesday we were lucky 

enough to experience a Puzzle Workshop which was really interesting for the children and the 

adults. 

This week’s theme in Collective Worship was Justice and Fairness. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 
Work on the Wall: Danny and James for their description of the first image in the story. 

Headteacher's Award: Sebastian for showing all the school values especially during the 

puzzle workshop, Ivy for a great first week at Stelling Minnis and Freddie for persevering with 

his learning. 

Shining Stars: James, Molly, Roman, Ed, Lily, Sebastian 

Pupil Voice: “Those puzzles were hard but fun!” 

 

Reminders & Messages 
3rd – 7th March – Prayer and Reflection Week: We will be holding a Play and Pray session on 

Tuesday afternoon starting at 1:30pm. All welcome. On Friday Otters will be walking to the Church 

so will need their wellies. There will also be lots of other activities going on during the week. 

Please note World Book Day is now on 31st March – so potatoes and photos for then please. 

Tuesday 18th and Wednesday 19th March Parent Consultations – Please send me a message 

on Dojo with your preferred time and I will do my best to accommodate. 


